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® 

Chevrolet, Corvette, and the Corvette emblems are registered trademarks of General Motors, Inc. 

Foothills Crossed Flags,  the monthly newsletter of Foothills Corvette Club, is emailed after the business meeting.  susie.mrsmiller@gmail.com   

 
Business meetings are held the Second Tuesday of each month 6:00PM at Brushy Mountain Smokehouse and Creamery in North Wilkesboro . 

 

Rides or social events take place each month except in cases of inclement weather.   COVID-19 may cause events, meetings and activities to change. 

The Valentine’s party has been cancelled  for 2021. The Civic 

Center is only allowing groups of ten people at a gathering  

in their facility.  

http://www.foothillscorvetteclub.net
http://www.ecklers.com/
http://www.ecklers.com/
http://www.ecklers.com/corvette-emblem-front-sunburst-1973-1974.html
http://www.ecklers.com/corvette-front-emblem-crossed-flags-1982.html
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      2021 Officers  
 
   President        Larry Price             828-381-5965  
   V Pres            Rusty McGee          828-217-0315 
   Secretary       Claudette Icenhour  828-244-2245 
    Treasurer       Priscilla Norris         828-264-2376         

    Web Page: www.foothillscorvetteclub.net  
                
                      Board of Directors for 2021 
Harold Mecimore—Chair  - 704-437-5808  - mecimoreauto@bellsouth.net 

Dick Cooley—919-417-0746  rchrdcooley@yahoo.com  - also VA Representative 

Claude Mundy—704-402-2577—704-450-8839   -  claudemunday@yahoo.com 

Don Harrington—828-312-9382  - wpharrington@bellsouth.net 

Susie Miller—336-372-5292  - susie.mrsmiller@gmail.com 

Joan Holyfield –336-782-7195 –jlholyfield2@triad.rr.com 

Christmas delivery to Ebenezers Children’s Home  

http://www.foothillscorvetteclub.net
mailto:mecimoreauto@bellsouth.net
mailto:rchrdcooley@yahoo.com
mailto:conbraxpowell@gmail.com
mailto:susie.mrsmiller@gmail.com
mailto:jlholyfield@triad.rr.com


Larry’s truck and Rosco were 

both a hit at Ebenezers     

Children’s  Home in             

December. 

Our Club has been invited to 

a picnic with the  children  

later this year.  More details 

coming soon. 

Presents for all the children. 



Allen Icenhour has been moved from the         

hospital to extended care at Trinity Village.    

Claudette said he must be in quarantine for 14 

days.  She has asked for prayer  for him to be 

moved into a room with a window where she 

can visit with him from the outside.  I’m sure   

Allen must be going through some depression 

without contact from family and friends.  He may 

receive cards and I’m sure he would like to hear 

from his Corvette friends. 

The address is:  Allen Icenhour 

                            Trinity Village 

                             1265 21st St NE 

                             Hickory,  NC  28601 

February 9, 2021 will be our first meeting for 2021. 

We will be at Brushy Mountain Smokehouse and Creamery in North 

Wilkesboro at 6:00.  I hope you will plan to attend.  The room will be 

set up according to the restaurant's guidelines for social distancing.  

I have heard from several of our members that they have received 

their first COVID-19 vaccine.  I have not heard of any complications 

from our members.  I sincerely hope that everyone is doing well and 

soon this virus is behind us.  Please keep me informed of needs for 

our prayer list.   

 

Update for your directory:  New phone numbers for 

Joe Stader 828-383-1984  &  Edie Stader  828-383-1251 



 

 
Betsy and Richard are planning to attend The Bash. Registration is $25 per person for museum 
members and $30 for non members. You can register online or call Bryce at (270) 781-7973 to 
register by phone.   We’ll leave on the 21st and stay at the Hilton Garden Inn. The rate is 
$125/night plus tax including a hot breakfast for each person.  
Our friends should visit Nationalcorvettemuseum.com for more details. There are lots of 
events including driving the track in our cars for up to four hours for a fee of $100. We’ve not 
selected a route yet, but going over Roan Mountain into TN and straight up into KY and    
heading west to the Cumberland Pky is becoming a popular route. I think Kendall took this 
route the last time he traveled to the NCM.  
We’ll meet at the Cracker Barrel in Boone and caravan it all the way.   If you are interested in 
attending and traveling to KY in April let Richard Kashinsky know.  336-408-4433 

Let’s Travel in April 

The 2021 NCM Birthday Bash is scheduled for April 22, 23 and 24.  



Remember Our Corvette Friends in  Your Prayers: 

Sam and Halene Miller 

Karen & Frank Poteat 

Allen  and Claudette Icenhour                

Bill & Rachel Reavis Linda Cooley 

Jimmie & Joan Holyfield        Phil Gardner         

                   Jimmy Pittman     Judi Mitchell 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Happy Birthday  
February 

Mary Jane Russell  3 

      Dennis Ward   3 

           Susie Miller   6 

  Nathan Ballard 11 

Danny Webb  13 

       Gary Severt 13    

Joe Costa 19 

     Eddy Ashbrook 24 

March 

Richard Alderman   4 

Lydia Powell   8 

Karen Church  &  Lori Gervasio  12 

Derry Hendrix   16 

Jeff Kernstine   17 

Melissa Kernstine  18 

Joan Holyfield  &  Sharon Faw   19 

Greg Gervasio  &  Edie Stader  22 

Dennis Whittington  23 

Claude Munday   25 

Jeff Johnson   28 

Allen Icenhour  30   



 

February 

Conway & Lydia Powell   8 

Phillip & Kara Ratley  9 

Gary & Judy Severt  9 

Allen & Claudette Icenhour  26 



Save the Date— Mark you Calendar 

You don’t want to miss the next event 

Up-Coming  Events 

February  9, 2021  Business meeting Brushy 
Mountain Smokehouse & Creamery 
 
April 22—24  NCN Birthday Bash 
 
 
 

 


